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May 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
We are pleased to acknowledge your acceptance of the place offered by the Governors 
of Cardinal Newman Catholic Primary School for your child for the school year beginning 
September 2019 and look forward to welcoming you to our school community. 
 
Cardinal Newman School is a Catholic School with a distinctive Catholic ethos and, as 
part of the Xavier Catholic Education Trust, our primary purpose is to provide and 
promote excellent Catholic education, enabling everyone to reach their full potential in 
union with God. 
 
The school serves the parishes of All Saints and St Erconwald’s and we hope that you will 
be involved in the supportive community of your parish attending weekly Sunday Mass 
and helping your child to grow in faith. At Baptism the Priest‘s words were “You are the 
first teachers of your child in the ways of Faith. May you be the best of teachers by what 
you say and what you do, in Christ Jesus Our Lord.”  
 
We aim to build strong relationships and greatly value the partnership formed between 
home and school. I am sure that you look forward to taking an active role in your child’s 
education and all the exciting steps along the way and we will strive to support you in 
this. 
 
We would like to wish you and your child many happy and fruitful years with us at 
Cardinal Newman School.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs S Rice   
Chair of Governors  


